
News & Notes
WOMEN’S CLUB OF FARMINGDALE

Founded 1913
Dedicated to: Education, Philanthropic Endeavors, Civic Pride and Social Enrichment

Editor: Cheryl Parisi

  Member Since 1916

P
R
E
S
I
D
E
N
T’
S
 
C
O
R
N
E
R 

April 2017

    HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO US!!!
	 Our next general meeting has been set aside for a special luncheon 
- The Farmingdale Women’s Club Birthday Luncheon to be held on April 6, 
noon, at Tre Scalini Restaurant. We all should be especially celebratory as 
we have had a spectacular year upholding the club’s proud tradition in pro-
moting civic, educational and social interests in this community. Though our 
predecessors may have had to march in the streets to be heard - we held a 
successful salute of this club’s charity efforts - past and present - at a Women’s 
History Month event and our guests walked away with the knowledge of the 
important contributions this club has made to everyones life. The legacy continues as we welcome five 
new members to the fold and hopefully our message will motivate other community members to join 
us in making a difference. For now, we will shine on as bright as the 104 candles on our birthday cake 
and enjoy our celebration. Congratulations to our new members as you are presented with your rose. 
Special thanks to all club members for making this a successful year. Your participation at club events 
helps to ensure our club’s success into the future. Upcoming events are:

March 31 - If you’re not already coming to the Long Island Federation’s Founder’s Day Event at the Town 
of Oyster Bay’s Woodlands in Woodbury, 11:00 am, you may want  to join. Mrs.  Donna Scherer, past 
President of the General Federation of Women’s Club – New York will be a guest speaker.  She will 
speak on the history of the GFWC-NY and its founder(s). LIFWC Pres. Fran Rotundo is collecting the 
$40 checks made payable to The Farmingdale Women’s Club.

April 6 - Tre Scalini Restaurant. Farmingdale - The Farmingdale Women’s Club Birthday Luncheon. First 
VP - Cheryl Parisi is collecting the $40 made out to Farmingdale Women’s Club.

April 20 - The Welfare Committee will be collecting “lightly used” pocketbooks for Madonna Heights 
ladies/moms.. If possible - fill with accessories like brushes, combs tissues, mirrors, lipsticks from the 
Dollar Store. Also - any big hobo bags can be used as baby bags. These can be filled with children items 
like baby wipes, small package of diapers and baby lotions also can be bought at the Dollar Store Anna 
Ievolo, Rosemary Emigholz and I will be dropping these pocketbooks at Madonna Heights after our 
general meeting on May 4. Anyone who would like to join us please let us know. Thanks in advance for 
your generosity in this worthy Mother’s Day project!

April 23 - Sunday afternoon - A Chico’s Fashion Show with our very own member models to be held at 
Bethpage’s Carlyle Restaurant. This is a club fundraiser prepared by Ways and Means Committee Chair 
Ingrid Hernandez and Co-Chair Val Thieke. They will be collecting the $37 check made out to The 

Women’s Club of Farmingdale. 

                     Happy Birthday Women’s Club of Farmingdale 
- President Tina Diamond

I measure the progress of a community by the degree of 
progress which women have achieved.»  
								      
				    B. R. Ambedkar

Rosemary Emigholz invited Father Duffy to meet the 
women in the Farmingdale Women’s Club. He was very 
appreciative of all that we do for our community and 
St. Kilian’s.



  Happy Mother’s Day
        In honor of mother’s day, let’s build a collage of 
mother’s pictures in the May News & Notes. Please 
submit a photo of you & your mom and email it to 
Cheryl Parisi or Tina Diamond and we’ll add it to the 
collage.

MOTHER’S DAY
COLLAGE

	 Our new curio cabinet at the library! How lucky 
we are to be able to display our history for all to 
see!
	 Thank you to the many members who worked 
together to get this accomplshed!

HISTORY
ART WINNERS

Category 1 – Watercolor/Gouache
	 First Place – Skyla Warshansky
Category 2 – Oil
	 First Place - Ashley Burbano
Category 4 – Ink/Skratch Board
	 Second Place – Maria Anania
Category 5 – 
Pencil/Graphite/ColorPencils/Crayons/
Markers
	 First Place – Elizabeth Moreira
Category 6 – Acrylic/Tempera
	 Second Place – Carly Monteagudo
Category 7 – 
Photography/Digital Enhanced
	 Second Place – Danielle Cunningham
	 Third Place – Emily Gonzalez
Category 8 – 
Computer Generated Advertising/Fashion 
Design
	 First Place – Julia Kisilinsky
	 Third Place – Esther Sherry
Clubwoman
	 First Place – 
             Joann Krapp
	 Second Place - 
             Joann Krapp

CULTURAL ARTS

CARLA PEIPERT’S 
PAINTING

	 When Carla moved, she gifted me with two of-
her paintings. I would like to offer one of them for auc-
tion to benefit our club’s scholarship fund. Not only did 
Carla sit on the Board of Education but she also served 

as president of 
the Women’ 
Club of Farm-
ingdale twice.
	 We are 
selling raffle 
tickets - 3 for 
$5.00 or 1 
for $2.00. See 
Dolores Cian-
ciabella or 
Cheryl Parisi 

for tickets.



	 Please remember to donate your paper goods, 
such as paper towels, toilet paper, tissues, napkins, 
diapers, for St. Killian’s Outreach.   Your Welfare Com-
mittee will be collecting these items at each in-house 
meeting and bringing them over to Outreach when we 
have a good amount collected.  Thank you for all you 
do!
	                                     Rosemary and Anna

WELFARE

EYEGLASSES

Ladies, please re-
member to recycle 
your old eyeglasses.  
They will be donated 
to the Lions Club for 
recycling worldwide.  
Collections will be 
made at all in-house 
meetings.  
Thank you, Maria

TRE SCALINI
Thursday, April 6th

Noon - 3:00 pm
$40.00 per person

includes appetizer, salad,
entree, dessert

wine, beer, soda, coffee, tea
and gratuity

Please make checks payable to:
Women’s Club of Farmingdale

If you plan to attend please call Cheryl Parisi
at 516-420-9352 and reserve your seat and

bring your payment to the restaurant.
Hope to see you there!

BIRTHDAY 
CELEBRATION

Chico’s Fashion Show 
Fundraiser

 Sunday, April 23, 2017 
12:00pm to 3:30pm

Sit Down Lunch
Bethpage CC

Ticket Price: $37.00
For tickets, 

please send your
checks to 

Ingrid Hernandez
or 

Anna Ievolo

WAYS AND MEANS

LEMON AUCTION
	 Well done ladies! 
Our “spur of the mo-
ment” Lemon Auction 
brought in over $300. 
This money will help 
to support our ongoing 
philanthropy!

	 Rosemary Emigholz 
celebrating her birthday 
with her grandchildren! 
Enjoy!

	 Many thanks to 
our march luncheon 
committee !



Tina Diamond .................................................President
Cheryl Parisi........................................1st Vice President
Ingrid Hernandez ...............................2nd Vice President
Lorraine Stanton .............................Recording Secretary

Rosemary Emigholz...... Corresponding Secretary
Lynn Connolly...................................... Treasurer
Madeline Bondietti..................................Auditor
Anna Ievolo and Rosemary Emigholz... Imm. Past Pres.

Women’s Club of Farmingdale
P.O. Box 293
Farmingdale, New York 11735

The Women’s Club of Farmingdale Executive Board
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EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING - APRIL 20th - 10:00 AM
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APRIL
MaryAnn Ferrara - 3
Nancy Carman - 6
Judy Masino - 10

Catherine Sewell - 27
Rosemary Trudden - 27

The question has been asked many times concern-
ing “appropriate attire” at meetings 
and when representing the club. 
So, in deference to the fact that the 
Women’s Club of Farmingdale is a 
“working,” community organization, 
the club would like to remind all 
members that it is important to pres-
ent a respectful and appropriate ap-
pearance, not only at meetings, but 
anytime a member is representing the 

club at public events and functions.  Casual, neat and 
“business appropriate” attire is suggested.

	 Get ready for the GFWC 2017 Annual Conven-
tion and the California sunshine! Convention registra-
tion and room reservations will be available starting 
March 1. Basic information concerning Convention 
can currently be found on GFWC.org. Further infor-
mation, including the full agenda, will be available 
in the Call to Convention in the March+April issue of 
Clubwoman Magazine. 
	 The Call to Convention will also be available 
online in March.

GFWC 2017 
ANNUAL CONVENTION

Palm Springs, CA

PROPER ATTIRE


